BUCG-ABC Joint Venture

P.R. China: No. 18, Beitaipingzhuang Road, Haidian District, Beijing, 100088, P.R. China
‘Tel: +86 13520172078; Fax: +8610 62091559; E-mail: huangxinlong@bucg.cc
P.R. Bangladesh: ABC House (2nd floor), 8, Banani Commercial Area, Kemal Ataturk Avenue, Dhaka-1213, Bangladesh
Tel (PABX): 9861935, 9862665, 9821291-2, 58814620, 9889237, 9882189 & 9821623
Fax: 880-2-9822349 & 9821966; E-mail: abcltd72@gmail.com

Ref: BUCG-ABC JV/BRACU/048/20 Date: 18" March, 2020

To: BRAC University
66 Mohakhali, Dhaka 1212, Bangladesh
Fax: +8802 58810383
Attn: Mr. Syed Mezbahul Morshad (Chief Engineer)

From: BUCG-ABC Joint Venture ; :
7 Contract Title: BRAC UNIVERSITY NEW CAMPUS DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

‘Subject: Regardin;i Landscape Works

Dear Sir,

Since the excavation work of Zone B and west capping beam is ongoihg, we plan to do construction
work of drainage ditch, box drain, and permanent fencing wall at this stage. Although these outside
landscape works are out of our construction scope, in order to avoid difficulties that will face in future

- as well as corresponding higher cost, we actively push this work and prepare the quotation of relevant

works. :

- However, we found the shop design of permanent fencing wall is unable to be finalized due to the
lack of accurate property line layout drawing. We are also informed that most of the property line is
outside of the current temporary fencing sheets, and some of the land which are enclosed by
temporary fencing are rented from neighborhood, making us very confused on the reference of shop
. design and preparation of construction. Under such complicated circumstance, we have started the
survey work of property line with your engineer’s representatives from last week, but it seems not
- easy to get the official approval or confirmation on survey data. Meanwhile, considering the safety
of nelghbor building, the foundation of permanent fencing that near 2- storey brick building can hardly
be done. Please kindly drawing your attention on this matter. : oo
‘We are planning to start the drainage ditch, box drarn and fencing wall on 20 March, therefore you
are kindly requested to prov1de the accurate drawing or information of property line, otherwise

these works have to be postponed, resulting in unable to be constructed or hrgher cost in future :
" Yours sincerely,

Deav  Hv . Movshad
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